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June 2, 2025 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I am one of the main fundraising parents for the Signal Hill Elementary Grade 7 students of 
2025. We are currently fundraising with a goal of $18,000 to send all the grade 7 grad 
students to a year end camp experience.  
 
The students have a fantastic opportunity to head to Camp Latona on Gambier Island on 
June 18-20, 2025, during their last full week of school. The camp would signify the ending of 
their years in Elementary school and be a celebration of all their hard work they have put 
fourth throughout these years. With a Grade 7 grad class of 54 students, we are working 
hard to reach our goal, so every student can have the opportunity to attend.  
 
I am writing you to ask for your support. 
Our goal is for all students to be able to attend without a financial burden affecting 
families. Your donation will go directly towards camp costs to reduce fees that may be left 
for families of the Grade 7 students. 
Your support would greatly benefit these students and provide them an experience that 
they may never again have.  The deadline for donations is June 15, 2025. We understand 
that the time frame is short, and we thank you for your consideration. 

Please reach out to me if you have any questions. I can be contacted by email, 
 or by phone at  

 
Sincerely, 
Jody Gartner 




